[bookmark: _GoBack]As a parent, my key concerns with childcare are the quality of the carers and educators who care for my children and, also very importantly, the price I have to pay when choosing to return to work.

I have 1 child, 2 years old, in a not for profit long day care centre at Sinnamon Park, Queensland. Plus there is one on the way which we fully intend to send when s/he is 6 months old.

I am concerned about many aspects of the proposals, including the reduction in qualification requirements for educators of children aged zero to three years. I expect, if I choose to entrust my children to a formal care environment that I leave them with educators who are qualified to support their individual learning and care needs at a price we can afford.

I am also very concerned about the application of “means testing” for the $7500 subsidy for childcare. My wife and worked hard to get our PhDs and good paying jobs, have paid tax for many years without receiving any government support in any form, and would like to think that the government could return the favour to us and help us to continue to invest in the future of our children.

